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 January 20, 2022 

 

 

Manuel Alvarez, Jr. 

Executive Director 

Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training 

860 Stillwater Road, Suite 100 

West Sacramento, CA  95605 

 

Dear Mr. Alvarez: 

 

The Governing Board of the Solano Community College District has empowered me to seek 

participation in the Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training (POST) 

Reimbursable Program for our peace officers.   

 

Please find enclosed the Resolution No.21/22-10 from the Solano Community College 

District Governing Board declaring our intent to enter the POST Program. 

 

We are currently in the process of bringing our backgrounds and training records up to 

date.  I will inform you when this has been completed and we are ready for a review to 

finalize our acceptance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Brian Travis 

Chief  

Department of Public Safety 

Solano Community College 

 

   

 


